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 By: Karen Alvarado 

 Issue: KramerSaver KS and C models 
      Subject:  Discontinued 

 

Effective August 1, 2017, orders for KramerSaver KS and C models listed below will no longer be 
accepted. Those units are being discontinued and replaced with the new Next-Gen II models. As 
you know, the Next-Gen II models have many new and upgraded features over the legacy 
models. A limited number of the Next-Gen II units will be stocked in the warehouses for quicker 
turnaround. 

 
KramerSaver KS & C Models 
Models 0400 – 1200 below are being replaced with Next-Gen II units. The KramerSaver product 
brochure, KM-KSX-01617B, has been updated to reflect these changes. For information on Next-
Gen II units, please refer to the Kramer product brochure, KM-NG2-0617A. Both brochures are 
available as a PDF online only.  
 

Medium Temperature Models    Low Temperature Models 
C0500M44/M47 KS0500M44/M47  C0400L44 KS0400L44 
C0700M44/M47 KS0700M44/M47  C0500L44 KS0500L44 
C0800M44/M47 KS0800M44/M47  C0600L44 KS0600L44 
C1000M44/M47 KS1000M44/M47  C0800L44 KS0800L44 
C1200M44/M47 KS1200M44/M47  C0900L44 KS0900L44 

   C1000L44 KS1000L44 
   C1200L44 KS1200L44 

 
 
ACTION: 
Please distribute this information to your Reps and customers as required. Retain this notice for 
future reference. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Karen Alvarado 
HTPG Marketing Communications Specialist  
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